

December 20, 2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RE: Case No. 2022-00363

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Please find attached, Nolin RECC's responses to the Commission's request for information in the above referenced case dated November 16, 2022.

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, this is to certify that a copy of this Read 1st Letter and its enclosures have been submitted electronically to the Kentucky Public Service Commission on December 20, 2022 and there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic means.

Please contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

President & CEO